Administration Building
7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282
March 11, 2022
Steve Lefko Communicated via email to: s lefko@hotmail.com
Dear Mr. Lefko:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on March 4, 2022.

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: This is a narrow request for all documents, electronic messages,
meeting notes, notes otherwise, recorded conversations or recorded meetings, including all communications
between anyone representing River Forest District 90 and any member of the group River Forest District 90
refers to as ‘Rush Infection Prevention Team’ between the dates March 1, 2020 and March 3, 2022.
Response: Please see attached.
As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

(cly o
Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent
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From: Steve Lefko s_lefko@Hotmail.com g
Subject: FOIA request SL |
Date: March 4, 2022 at 1:57 PM i
To: Ed Condon condone@district90.org
Cc: Steve Lefko s_lefko@hotmail.com

Dear District 90 Superintendent Dr. Ed Condon,

This is a Freedom of Information Act request made to River Forest District 90 on March 4, 2022.
This is a narrow request for all documents, electronic messages, meeting notes, notes otherwise,
recorded conversations or recorded meetings, including all communications between anyone
representing River Forest District 90 and any member of the group River Forest District 90 refers
to as ‘Rush Infection Prevention Team’ between the dates March 1, 2020 and March 3, 2022.
These records can be sent digitally or ’'m happy to pick them up at the administration offices.

Thanks for your cooperation.

Steve Lefko



